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The Aquila Feed

Messages from Jayne Muir, Principal

It was a privilege to attend the Wentworth
Point Public School Parents and Citizens
meeting on Wednesday 10 August. The
meeting was an opportunity to hear from
our community about previous and
upcoming events and fundraising planned
to support our school.

At this meeting we had discussions around
road safety and concerns for students and parents in relation to
cars on the road. It is of upmost importance that we work
together to ensure that everyone stays safe. I know that there
has been previous communication with our community
regarding safety and this week I would like to share some quick
facts and recommendations from the NSW Department of
Education.

Driving and parking safely near Wentworth Point
Public School

As you are all aware the traffic around WPPS is very busy during
the morning drop off and afternoon pick up time. Together
we need to ensure that we help keep our children safe by
remembering the following:

• The key message needs to be Road safety is
everyone’s responsibility

• As adults, we are responsible for modelling safe road
usage as children copy the actions of adults

• Until children are at least 8 years old always hold your
child’s hand while crossing, walking on the footpath,
in the car park and when crossing the road

• Between 8 and 10 years old supervise children very
closely

• Children need reminders about looking out for cars
entering and leaving driveways and from a parked
situation.
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Thank you in advance for your support. Below is a link to
the NSW Department of Education Website with additional
information to help keep our children safe.

https://education.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers/wellbeing/he
alth-and-safety/safe-travel

Jayne Muir
Principal

Book Week

Messages from Karosha Reddy, Deputy
Principal

Lost Property

We have an increasing number of jackets, jumpers, hats, drink
bottles, lunch boxes and various other personal items collecting
on the Lost Property table. We routinely go through lost
property to return labelled items to students. There is a large

number of items that are not labelled and therefore makes it
very difficult to return to its rightful owner.

We kindly ask for all parents to please assist by ensuring all
items belonging to your child are clearly labelled with their first
and last name.

Student Health and Medication at school

Student health and wellbeing is of high importance at
Wentworth Point PS. Our staff aim to maintain up to date
information for all students at our school. Parents and carers
must advise the school of health conditions of their children.
Our school asks for medical information when you enrol your
child. It is also important that you let us know if your child’s
health care needs change or if a new health condition develops.

Information about allergies, medical conditions such as asthma
and diabetes and other health care related issues (including
prior conditions such as medical procedures in the last 12
months) should be provided to the school by parents. Please
provide this information in writing to the principal. This will
greatly assist our school in planning to support your child’s
health and wellbeing.

We appreciate your assistance in this regard and assure you
that any information you provide the school will be stored
securely and will only be used or disclosed in order to support
your son or daughter’s health needs or as otherwise required
by law.

• Drop your child off on the side of the road closest to
the school

• When driving your child to school, please ensure they
exit the car from the ‘safety door’. This is the rear
door closest to the footpath.

• Take extra care in the 40km zone

• Park in a safe place even if it means walking further
to enter the school gate

• Never double park- it is illegal and dangerous and
puts our students at risk

• Never do a three-point turn or U-turn outside the
school as it puts students at risk of harm.
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NAIDOC Week Fundraiser – Community Spirit
Foundation

At the start of Term 3, students and staff across the school
participated in a range of indoor and outdoor activities to build
our understanding of the history and culture of the First Nations
peoples. One of the activities in the week was the NAIDOC
mufti where students came to school wearing the colours of
the Aboriginal and Toress Strait Islander flags, and made a gold
coin donation.

Our NAIDOC week mufti raised $200.00 for the Community
Spirit Foundation, formerly known as the Cathy Freeman
Foundation. The Community Spirit Foundation continues the
Foundation's legacy to create long-term sustainable programs
led by First Nations Peoples in remote communities.

The foundation takes a holistic approach to education
outcomes aligning with schools and community leaders to build
on the innate strength within the community to develop the
capability of young people. Please use the link to learn more
about the Community Spirit Foundation

Thank you to our community in supporting our NAIDOC
fundraiser.

Growing Strong Minds

In 2020, the school first met with Nicole Nossiter, found of
Growing Strong Minds, to better understand a strengths-based
approach to student wellbeing that is evidence and research
based. Due to COVID19 disruption over the last two years our
school’s implementation of Growing Strong Minds had been
paused.

Growing Strong Minds is a whole school
approach to character development and
emotional and mental wellbeing. Every
person has a combination of 24-character
strengths and if developed they can have a significant positive
impact on their lives. Research has shown that using your
character strengths can help to protect against, manage and
overcome problems, improve relationships and enhance health
and wellbeing. Character Strengths are the positive parts of
your personality that impact how you think, feel and behave,
and are the keys to being your best self. Character strengths
form a central part of a Positive Education model because using
these capacities helps us to nurture our relationships,
overcome challenges and flourish.

Through each newsletter we will share a few of the character
strengths that students will be learning at school. As we are only
at the start of our Growing Strong Minds journey, each class will
be exploring strengths at a different pace.

If you would like to learn to about your character strengths
please use the following link to complete the VIA Character
Strength survey.
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Karosha Reddy
Deputy Principal

Swim Scheme

The NSW School Sport Unit supports
schools in delivering an intensive swimming
and water safety program for students in
Year 2 and above. We are very excited to offer this very valuable
program to our school community for the first time, since
Wentworth Point PS opened in 2018.

The 10-day swimming and water safety program builds water
safety skills and confidence in students learning to swim. Focus
is on the development of correct swimming techniques and the
development of water safety confidence. Lessons are provided
by qualified swim staff.

There limited spaces to participate in the program. Students
who have secured a place by providing their permission note
and making payment, will receive a confirmation letter from
Miss Andrews and Miss Zacharia.

Students who have only paid a deposit, payment for the
amount outstanding is now required.

Swim Scheme starts on Monday 15th August till Friday 26th
August (Week 5 and 6) at Auburn Ruth Everuss Aquatic
Centre. Students will receive a 45-minute lesson each day.
Students must come to school each morning wearing their
swimmers under their school uniform.

What each student needs to bring:

Please ensure that all items brought to and from the aquatic
centre are clearly labelled with your child’s name.

All students are ambassadors of Wentworth Point Public
School and are expected to demonstrate the school values at
all times.

We look forward to a wonderful experience with Swim Scheme
2022 for students, staff and parents.

Thank you for your support
Swim Scheme Team

SUGAR GLIDING AROUND AUSTRALIA!

The Sugar Gliders have been learning about Australia, the 6
states, 2 territories and their capital cities. We read Possum
Magic and looked at where the two characters: Grandma Poss
and Hush travelled eating Australian foods to make her visible
again. We are now experts at the geography of Australia. Feel
free to ask us where the states and capital cities are! Here are
some photos of us hard at work.

STEM Projects in the Tigers

In Tigers, we used LegoSpike to build SpikeMoblie. We are
learning fundamental block coding to code SpikeMobile. As the
term progresses, students will learn to build collaborative skills,
creative, creative and to be critical thinkers through various
STEM projects.

Talking about the future…

This week, the Flamingos embraced this year’s theme for
education week by discussing the importance of education in
shaping futures. The students had great fun sharing the details
of their hopes and dreams for the future. The Flamingos also
explored a range of historical and celebrity biographies and
enjoyed their attempt at creating their own biographies.

• School uniform (to be worn to and from Aquatic
Centre)

• Swimming costume

• Goggles (optional)

• Towel

• Plastic Bag (for wet towel and costume)

• Underwear
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Orions participate in sport to keep
ourselves healthy and active!

Students in the Orions enjoy participating in school sports and
carnivals. Last term, students actively participated in the Sport
in Schools program learning athletics, teamwork and gymnastic
skills. During school sports students participated in games and
skills such as skipping. This week students eagerly participated
at the schools Athletics Carnival by competing in running events
and some even participating in field events.

The Orions work with the other classes learning important skills
of teamwork, taking turns and keeping physically active. We
look forward to continuing participating in school sports.
Keeping active not only keeps students’ bodies healthy, but
their minds as well. Orions look forward to competing in more
sports events during the rest of the year!

Athletics Carnival

Wentworth Point Public School participated in our first 3-6
Athletics carnival in three years, and it was worth the wait!

Congratulations to Fraser house for winning the carnival with the
most house points.

What a way to finish the day with the teachers winning the
annual teachers vs parents vs students relay race. Well done to
Ms Yeung, Ms Zacharia, Ms Hong and Ms Tavakol for bringing
home the gold to the staffroom.

Congratulation to the 53 students who qualified to represent
Wentworth Point PS at the Zone Athletics carnival on Monday

15 August. Students who achieve qualifying targets for their
event will have an opportunity to participate at the regional
carnival.

At school, the SISA team (Sports in Schools Australia) worked
with class teachers to run the K-2 Sports Carnival. This was
an equally exciting event for all students in Kindergarten, Year
1 and Year 2. Students participated in a range of sporting
activities that tested athletic skills, fundamental movement skills
and teamwork.

We are very proud of the effort, enthusiasm and participation of
all students at the K-2 and 3-6 carnivals.

Chess

Learn to be a chess champion! Coaching for students at
Wentworth Point Public School is held on Thursdays from
10:45am to 11:30am.

Learning and playing chess helps children develop their logical
thinking and problem-solving skills, improves their
concentration and focus, while also being a great source of
enjoyment. Activities include group lessons on a demonstration
chess board or interactive whiteboard, puzzle solving and fun
practice games.

To enrol please visit the link below.

http://www.sydneyacademyofchess.com.au/payment

Enter the code P3V4LHWTQ9 and fill in the electronic form,
with your child’s details.

For all payments and enquiries, please contact Sydney
Academy of Chess on (02) 9745 1170.

Choose Healthy Eating
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